A message from University of Alaska Notification System
Governor Walker today released the Parnell administration's FY16 Work in Progress operating budget, which he indicates will be submitted as-is to meet the December 15 statutory deadline. Review of Parnell's Work in Progress operating budget will continue and a new budget, fully endorsed by Governor Walker, will be submitted in advance of the February 18 amended budget deadline. OMB director Pat Pitney also said it is the governor's plan to submit a capital budget on December 15 that will have fewer projects than the Parnell budget. 

Following is a link to the OMB budget website:
https://omb.alaska.gov/html/budget-report/fy-2016-budget/parnell-work-in-progress.html

Linked below is a comparison of the University of Alaska Board of Regent's and Governor Parnell's budget recommendations. 
http://www.alaska.edu/opa/enews/2014/1205/
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